
  
Urgent - Registrations Open - Forming teams now 

                                  Start the new year right with SYA Spring Lacrosse                             
                            Registration for spring will be available on-site: syasports.org.   

    For additional information, contact Bill Hughes at 571-221-2499 or email  8meterfan@gmail.com  

We need 1st - 2nd boys, 3 more players. 

 3rd-4th grade boys, 4 more players.  

We need 1st - 2nd grade girls, 6 more players needed. 

We need 3rd - 4th grade girls, 5 more players needed. 

5th - 6th grade girls, 6 more players needed. 

7th - 8th  grade girls, as many as 8 more players needed.  

                                    As of this communication the late registration fee is free. 
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